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           BRUNSWICK HIGH CLASS OF 1968 - 40TH REUNION!

AUGUST 8, 2008                 7:30 - 11:00 PM                BRUNSWICK GOLF CLUB – 165 River Rd                                                                                         
                                                                                            Meet & Greet - Light appetizers & cash bar                                                                                               

AUGUST 9, 2008                  1:00 - 4:00 PM                  COOK’S LOBSTER HOUSE – Bailey Island

                                                                                            Traditional lobster bake – served at 1:30   

                                              SATURDAY NIGHT             FAT BOY’S ANNUAL EVENT - on your own           

**********************************************************More Fun For Those Interested….!

AUGUST 8, 2008                      1:30 PM                           GOLF OUTING - BRUNSWICK GOLF CLUB                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                              $35.00 WALKING/$50 WITH CART 

MUST BE RESERVED IN ADVANCE – Please contact Pat Thibeault Doherty at (preferably) raypat4@cox.net or 401-949-8946 by 7/1/08.  Best Ball Tournament; all skills welcomed!

**********************************************************

We would really like all of our classmates to be able to attend these events.  If financial restrictions exist that would prohibit you from attending, please contact Janice Cyr at 781-856-3625 or jmcyr@ix.netcom.com .  Any requests for assistance will be held in strictest confidence. 
**********************************************************

Please bookmark the website http://bmno.mcio.org/reunion; we hope to use this site for more information in the future.  

